

Office of the Provost and Senior Vice President

365 Fifth Avenue New York, NY 10016-4309 212.817.7200 212.817.1612 fax provost@gc.cuny.edu www.gc.cuny.edu

December 7, 2016

Professor Ashwin Satyanarayana 2170 Brigham Street, Apt. 5B Brooklyn, NY 11229

Dear Professor Satyanarayana:

I am pleased to inform you of your appointment to the doctoral faculty of The Graduate School and University Center's Ph.D. Program in Computer Science, effective immediately.

I look forward to meeting you at a lecture or some other event at The Graduate Center in the near future.

Let me offer congratulations and convey from all the members of the administration our best wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely yours,

Joy Connolly

Provost and Senior Vice President,

mk

c: Provost Bonne August, New York City College of Technology

Professor Robert M. Haralick

Tanya Domi Christian Capelli

